
 
 
June 25,2020 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
In 2018 we announced our acquisition of Marli Manufacturing Company.  While integrating the 
businesses, we have looked for opportunities to build on our unique strengths and have 
developed the Marli by Auveco packaged line of oil drain plugs and gaskets. Our official 
announcement date was delayed due to COVID-19. Now that the world is starting to return to 
normal, we are officially announcing this new offering and letting you know that we are here to 
serve you. 
 
We are excited to offer the most complete line of oil drain plugs and gaskets 

• Starting Thursday, June 25th, our new line will be available to all customers.  
 
Benefits of the new packaged line: 

• Auveco customers will now have access to an additional 170+ products that were 
previously exclusive to Marli. 

• We will offer three new assortments containing the most popular oil drain plugs and 
gaskets by OEM specific and universal applications. 

• An electronic supplement has been developed containing the entire Marli by Auveco 
line, including pre-existing oil drain plugs and gaskets. 
 

 
 

• The Marli by Auveco line will be  
packaged in a newly designed box. 

 
 
 

• Existing Auveco packaged items will transition over to the new packaging once current 
inventory is depleted. 

• Contact our customer service department if you have any questions: 
Phone - 800-354-9816   
Fax - 800-552-8197 
Email -  mail@auveco.us 

 
Marli has a great reputation in the industry for high quality products and our goal is to maintain 
their standards.  We are excited about this new branded line and appreciate your business. 
 
The Auveco Team 


